From: Pat Marriott

To: Public Comment - PC; Public Comment - HC

Cc: City Council

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT Planning/Historic Commission meeting ITEM #3 FEBRUARY 6, 2025
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2025 1:01:19 PM

Commissioners:

I was unable to find information in the packet regarding the reason for the size increase of
the patio to 8265 sf.

That's a very large patio. It's almost four times the size of my 2200 sf home. The library itself is
28,000 sf.

Last November, the concept was 5,000 square feet of patio and walkway. A city staff report
stressed that no orchard trees would be impacted.

If this large patio is approved, will it change any financials between the city and the SCCLA,
given the additional civic center land taken by the library?

These are important questions to be answered prior to making any decisions.

Thank you,
Pat Marriott
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